
Oct. 23, 2019 Adams County Ambulance Board Meeting Report 

Lifestar reported that there were 1111 reported calls since Jan,1,2019. The Town of Adams has had 74 
calls during that time. This accounts for 7% of the total calls. Call numbers are higher this year than the 
past two years.  Saturdays and Mondays continue to be the busiest days. Lifestar representatives 
indicated that the building their equipment and personnel are presently housed in, will be expanded and 
remodeled to allow for indoor housing of 3 ambulance units and better accommodations for their 
employees.   

The Board spent a good deal of time reviewing the proposed contract with Lifestar. After discussion, the 
Board voted to tentavely approve and recommend that each municipality vote to approve said contract 
for a 5 year term.  The Board will have to vote to approve signing the contract and authorize its 
representative to sign the agreement on behalf of the Town.  

The representative from the Town of Springville has indicated they have decided to join the 
Intergovernmental agreement.  The Intergovernmental agreement now represents 8 Towns , The City of 
Adams, and Village of Friendship, for a total of 11,570 residents.  

The next meeting of the Adams County Ambulance Board will be Dec. 4th  

 

 


